
From: Nigel Bostock   
Sent: 18 October 2019 14:16 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; james.kirkham@cherwell-dc.gov.ul 
Subject: CALA Homes 
 
Dear Planning Consultation, 
 
Re Application no. 19/00616/OUT 
 
Thanks for the letter re the above home development in Fritwell by CALA homes. 
 
I would like to register that I am still opposed to the erection of these homes and against the 
development of this site. 
 
My reasons 
I choose to live in a village to have a quieter life style The more homes that are developed , the most  
traffic this will cause. This will increase pollution, air pollution increasing the risk or asthma and 
respiratory related illnesses. The more homes the stress this brings which will have an impact blood 
pressure related illnesses, stress and anxiety. People live in the village to embrace the tranquility 
that brings. There are not enough GP appointments and inflicting illnesses onto an all ready aging 
population with have an impact on health and pressure on already stretched services. 
 
Travel in the county and Bicester is already at breaking point  which delays people getting home 
which has an impact on family life. Building more houses in the village is going to again create a 
delay on people getting home.  
 
Developments are popping up all over Bicester and the heyfords and it’s destroying our town and 
rural villages.  
 
I am strongly AGAINST the development of CALA homes in fritwell.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Penny  
 


